
From: Tori Beth Black
To: 'bill@blowfishbaseball.com'bill@blowfishbaseball.com
CC: Page, Hankhpage@aging.sc.gov

Date: 6/26/2017 3:39:17 PM
Subject: Lt. Gov. participate in Blowfish game

Hi Mr. Shanahan,
 
Lily Cogdill passed along your information regarding the Lieutenant Governor participating in the Blowfish game on 
July 3rd. She said you mentioned we could possibly have him recognize all the veterans there at the game in between 
innings and then go up to the radio booth and maybe say a few words to listeners about our veterans and/or speak 
on the Office on Aging. Both of these opportunities would be wonderful!
 
Do you know between what innings he could do either of these? We are excited to have him in town and participate 
in the July 4th festivities. Thank you so much for your willingness to have him and please let me know if you need any 
additional information from me.
 
Thank you!
Tori Beth
 
Tori Beth Black
Director of Communications
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
864-617-7973
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